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Western Pacific's last purchased locomotive, GE U23B No. 
2265 is shown here on a work train at Mabie siding a few miles 

west of Portola in April 1976. Photo by Norm Holmes. 
inside this issue: 

*Complete list of every location on the Western Pacific with its milepost and the origin of its name. 
• Kent Stephens' article - the Story of Why We Didn't Get a WP U23B for Portola. 

*Complete locomotive roster of the Portola Railroad Museum. 
•And much more! 


